
All players listed in the Under-23 probables for selection in the Col. 

C.K. Nayudu Trophy are requested to report to St. Stephen's College 

ground at 9:30 AM on 1st October 2024. Practice nets will be 

conducted. Please ensure you bring your whites. 

Kindly note that, due to the ongoing Ranji practice match, parking will 

not be available inside the venue. 

 


